
A 5 days workshop on “PHP Technology and Web Development” is 

being organized in Aggarwal College, Ballabgarh from 13-12-2014 to 

17-12-2014 by the department of Computer Science of the college. 

College Principal Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta ji gives a massage to all the 

faculty members that they should update their technical knowledge time 

to time by attending such types of workshop so that we could make our 

students employable according to the market needs. The trainers of this 

workshop were Mr. Satish Saini and Mr. Yogesh Gupta from NIIT. This 

workshop is inaugurated by Dr. Sachin Garg, Head of Computer 

department on 13-12-2014.After this Mr. Satish Saini describe all the 

features  about PHP technology, database connectivity with web 

development database security, web development with PHP 

programming etc. All the faculty members of Computer Science 

Department participated in this workshop with full enthusiasm.  


